
MINUTES 
 

Lincoln Hills Sports Car Group  

Orchard Creek Lodge 

May 4, 2009 
 
 

Board Members:     
President Kathy Mason  Event Coordinator Arnie Sondergard 

V.P. Membership DiAnn Rooney  Social Chair  Cherė Andre 

Secretary Pat Heesch  Historian/Liaison  Virgil Berry 

Treasurer Suzanne Schmidt Web Master  Dick Brewster  

      

Introductions 

● Kathy called the meeting to order and introduced the following guests:  Karla Crist and 

Bob Penman, and Mike Straub. 

● Terry Rooney gave reported that our Vice President Membership, DiAnn, is slowly 

recovering and hopes to attend next month’s meeting. 

 

Reports:  
    ● Minutes:  Pat Heesch, Secretary, said a correction was made to last month’s minutes 

 confirming that the Lincoln’s 10 year Celebration Parade will be held in Lincoln Hills.  

 Minutes send via e-mail were approved as corrected.  

    ● Membership:  MVP DiAnn Rooney was not present, but the membership count is now 

66 cars. 

     ● Treasurer:  Suzanne Schmidt was not present, but Kathy reported our opening balance 

was $l,475.96, we collected $20 dues, so the end of month balance was $1,495.96  

     ● Web Master: Dick reported that the website is current and includes the Bodga Bay trip 

pictures. 

 ● Social: Cherė reported on our various social activities: May 22
nd

 we’ll have the 

 Breakfast, Blueberries, Bacon and Bocce at the Sports Pavilion and Tom Webb and 

 Cherė,  are planning a chili cook-off in June at Rollins Lake.   

     ● Events:  Arnie discussed our planned trips for 2009, and passed around an updated 

 list.   

   

Old Business: 

● The website has documentation of our official list of acceptable sports cars that are 

permitted in our group. 

● Cherė asked for a volunteer to coordinate our possible participation in the Lincoln Hills 

parade on September 12
th

.  Please contact Cherė if interested in helping.   

● Kathy talked about investigating ideas for a club logo. Myron Tessler volunteered to 

chair this committee and will bring information to our June meeting. 

 

New Business: 

● No new business was reported. 

● Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m. and we had 45 members and 3 guests in attendance. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Pat Heesch 

Secretary 


